
1

Eric Cooper

From: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 3:08 PM
To: 'Eric Cooper'
Subject: CPN 20-040

Plans do not detail sufficient easements/roadways/access to the proposed storage structure. 
A building permit will not be issued until there are filed easements/access 
 
Thanks, 
Chris 
 
 
Chris Jensen 
Code Enforcement / Zoning Officer 
Town of Canandaigua 
5440 Routes 5 & 20 West 
Canandaigua, NY  14424 
Cell (585) 315-3088 

 


